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New UTP and draft modifications: agenda of WG TECH 42

The standing working group technology, WG TECH, will hold its 42nd session as a video-conference on 17 and 18 
November 2020. 

This session will be the third and last session in this work cycle. WG TECH will therefore be drafting and examining 
the texts to be submitted to the Committee of Technical Experts for adoption in June 2021.

In line with its agenda, the working group will be working on the drafting of two new uniform technical prescriptions 
(UTP), one concerning infrastructure and the other concerning train composition and route compatibility checks. It 
will also examine the draft revisions of the UTP LOC&PAS, PRM and Wagons.  

The working group will then study the draft modification of the Uniform Rules concerning Technical Admission of 
Railway Material used in International Traffic (ATMF) concerning entities in charge of maintenance. 

The invitation is published on OTIF’s website. You can register for the meeting on line.
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